
“Thank you so much for your gracious, non-judgmental way of talking to me.  You are the first pro-life person 
I’ve ever talked to that has helped me to understand the pro-life view.  I feel like I have to rethink my entire 
standpoint on abortion.”–  Post-abortive student talking to a JFA staff member    

 

July 10, 2012 
 

     Dear Friends,  

     God is good.  The past couple of 

months of support-raising for my staff 

position at JFA have been challenging, but 

also incredibly encouraging.  In every 

conversation, I'm reminded of how blessed 

I am to do such important work with a 

team that is so devoted to loving people.   

     Despite the challenges, it's worth it to 

help students like Amanda who came to a 

JFA outreach earlier this year at Wichita 

State University.  Little did she know when 

she walked up to our exhibit, that later that 

day she would help save a life.  The 

amazing story is enclosed.   Last weekend 

Amanda’s impact continued as she went 

through our seminar to become even more prepared for her next conversation about abortion.  

     I'm looking forward to the monthly opportunity to update you, encourage you, and share 

prayer requests.  Please pray for me as I continue to raise support this summer, especially for 

my trip to California from July 19 to August 12.  Pray for all the details to work out and for it to 

be a productive time.  - Tim BrahmTim BrahmTim BrahmTim Brahm 

 

Your support will help me reach many students. Thank you! If you are not yet 

part of my support team, please prayerfully consider joining.  

 

 

Prayer Requests & Praise Reports for July: 
 
• Pray for the JFA team as they finish the final touches on our 2012-2013 schedule. 
 
• Pray that God would give me wisdom as I talk with people about supporting my work.  
 
• Praise God for the abundance of support I’ve received thus far. 

 

          RESULTS OF MY SUPPORT RAISING EFFORTS TO DATE 
 
 

• I’ve reached 32% of my support goal. 
 

 
• 23 families and individuals have partnered with me so far. 
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Mentoring at a seminar in Oklahoma in 2011 


